
 

Dear Parents,                Dt:-26/10/21  

Greetings ……… 

Kindly note that we have arranged Diya selling and other decorative items for 

Diwali in our campus by Navjeevan Charitable Trust, NGO Ahmedabad.  This trust 

runs a school for mentally and physically challenged child. It empowers mainly the 

disabled youth and children by making them independent in their lives. 

The parents those who are interested can buy from the school campus on  27th 

and 28th October between (9:30 am to 12:00 noon). Your kind support will be 

appreciated. 

 

Principal 

 


